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District Support Center
715 West Platte Avenue
Fort Morgan, Colorado 80701
To: Board of Education "
From: Dr. James Hammack, Superintendent
Subject: Memorandum of Understanding — ACP Negotiations
Date: April 13, 2020

As a result of the COVID-19 Pandemic, negotiations have been paused.

The Association of (lassified Personnel (ACP) and the Morgan County School Dlstnct Re-3, agree to
the following:

1. The termination date of 2020-21 salary schedule negotiations will be extended beyond the
typical June 30 deadline (see ACP Master Agreement Article Four, A.)

2. Meetings will continue when the Joint Budget Committee / State Legislature resume budget
talks and produce the necessary Long Bill.

3. A future Memorandum of Understanding will be formally submitted to the Board and the
Association for approval when a tentative agreement regarding 2020-21 salary schedule is
reached.

%dent ACP , President — BOE, MéDdEB

i/;_f_/gg;o 4!1\3 ! A04D

Date

Page 1 of 1




